
 
 
 
 

 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 

International Business & Human Rights Conference: 
supply chains, human rights due diligence and the 

way forward 
 

Wednesday 22nd April 2020 
(10:00 - 17:00) 

 
Post-Tower, Bonn (Germany) 

 
 
The International Organisation of Employers (IOE), Deutsche Post DHL Group and 

the Confederation of German Employers (BDA) are organising an International 

Business & Human Rights Conference on supply chains, human rights due diligence 

and the way forward on Wednesday 22nd April 2020 in Bonn (Germany).  

 

This high-level conference will discuss pressing issues such as:  

• Human rights due diligence – leading practice & latest policy trends 

• Supply chains – what are the human rights challenges & how to tackle them? 

• Company-level grievance mechanisms – how to resolve issues effectively  

 

This conference is aimed at company practitioners, business federation 

representatives and investors. It will provide participants with a safe space to share 

experiences, learn about new trends and developments, connect and network, and 

influence the business position on important dossiers.  

 

The conference will be free of charge. However, travel and subsistence expenses are 

to be covered by the participant.  

 

For further information please contact:  

 

• IOE: Matthias Thorns (thorns@ioe-emp.org) and Peter Hall (hall@ioe-emp.org) 

• Deutsche Post DHL: Jürgen Joos (jurgen.joos@dpdhl.com) 

• BDA: Paul Noll (p.noll@arbeitgeber.de)  
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